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CANDIDACY PRESENTED BY THE DELEGATION OF PARAGUAY FOR MEMBERSHIP ON THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE Inter-American Agency for Cooperation 
and Development (mb/IACD) FOR THE 2014-2016 TERM
PERMANENT MISSION OF PARAGUAY

TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
No. 724-14/MPP/OEA

Re.:  Management Board IACD

The Permanent Mission of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Organization of American States (OAS) – Executive Secretariat for Integral Development – and wishes to convey herewith, to the member states, Paraguay's interest in serving as a member of the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) for the 2014-2016 term.


In this regard, considering the renewed emphasis the Government of Paraguay is placing on the integral development agenda at the Organization and the contributions of the IACD to cooperation for development in the region, this Permanent Mission believes it has the support of the member states for its membership on the Management Board.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the Organization of American States (OAS)–Executive Secretariat for Integral Development–the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., May 12, 2014 
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